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 Important Dates 
 5/23/23 -  Last Bagel Day 
 5/26/23 -  Half Day of School - students dismissed at 11:20AM 
 5/29/23 -  No School - Memorial Day 
 5/30/23-6/1/23  5th Grade Camp 
 6/6/23 -  Webb Summer Spectacular - All day fun/field day at Webb 
 6/7/23 -  End of Year Kindergarten Celebration -2PM 
 6/8/23 -  Half Day of School - students dismissed at 11:20AM 
 6/8/23 -  1st-3rd Grade End of Year Awards -9AM 
 6/9/23 -  Half Day of School - students dismissed at 11:20AM 
 6/9/23 -  4th-5th Grade End of Year Awards/5th Grade Clap-out-9AM 
 6/9/23 -  Last Day of School 

 From the Principal 
 Dear Parents and Families, 

 I want to again share a concern for the safety of our students, staff and families in our 
 parking lot.  Please remember that this is a school parking lot and there are young children and 
 families around.  We ask that you keep your speed down and follow the lines of the parking lots. 
 That means no parking in crosswalks or cutting through parking spaces to get to drop off. 

 As always, we ask that you have your children exit the car from the curbside and do not 
 exit them from the car on the parking lot side as this can be very dangerous. 

 Our back lot is being repaired this week, so there will be no access to the back lot for our 
 special ed busses and families.  That means they will be exiting their cars at the back of the 
 parking lot.  Please be cautious and patient as we navigate sharing our drop off space. 

 Sincerely, 

 Principal, Webb Elementary 

 Summer Spectacular 
 We are in need of many volunteers for our PTA Summer Spectacular on Tuesday, June 
 6th.  If you can help out with this please fill out the form below (they are also being sent 
 home with students today) and return to school or email our PTA at 
 WebbPTA@hazelparkschools.org  .  We appreciate any help you can give. 

mailto:WebbPTA@hazelparkschools.org


 Bagels 
 Due to the holiday weekend next week and then summer spectacular the following week, 
 this week will be our LAST week for bagels. 

 Parent Advisory Board Needed 
 Parent input is important.  We are in need of some parents that would be willing to be part 
 of our Webb Parent Advisory Board.  This would only be a commitment of about an hour 
 per month.  We would get input from this group when making decisions that would impact 
 Webb.  We would love to have many families represented.  If you are willing to make this 
 small commitment, please reach out to me by phone at 248-658-5900 or by email at 
 corri.nastasi@myhpsd.org  . 

 Summer School 
 Please see the flyer below about summer school in Hazel Park this summer. Here is the link 
 to sign your child up for this:  Grades K-5 (Current Grade) Summer School 

 End of Year Awards/Celebrations 
 Under the “Important Dates” section above, I have included some important dates for the 
 rest of the school year.  I know it is helpful to get these dates in advance so you can plan 
 to attend or adjust work schedules, etc.  We do put these dates out on our calendar that 
 comes out each year and they are always on the school and district website as well, but 
 sometimes it is helpful to see it in another place.  We always look forward to having our 
 family members at these important events. 

 Testing 
 One last week of testing.  This week the whole school  will be completing I-Ready testing in 
 math.  This testing is also important and helps us to see growth and make decisions that 
 impact reading groups and resources, etc.  Please be sure to encourage your child to do 
 their best and help support them by ensuring they get a good night’s sleep throughout the 
 week.  Next week we will be finishing up our standardized testing with I-Ready testing in 
 math. 

 Fresh, Frozen, or Canned? 
 Fruit  and  veggies  are  great  for  our  health,  whether  they  are  fresh,  frozen, 
 or  canned!  They  are  all  very  nutritious!  When  you  buy  canned  fruit  or 
 veggies,  find  products  packed  in  water,  not  syrup.  Frozen  fruit  is  great  to 
 add  to  smoothies  and  you  can  always  freeze  your  own  fresh  if  it  starts  to 
 ripen  too  quickly  for  consumption!  Rinse  canned  vegetables  in  a  strainer  to 
 reduce  the  amount  of  salt,  or  rather,  look  for  no-salt  added  options!  Frozen 
 vegetables  are  handy  to  add  to  meals,  right  out  of  the  bag  to  add  much 

 needed  nutrients!  No  matter  what  form  fruits  and  veggies  are  in,  try  to  add  more  to  all  meals. 
 Check  out  this  parent  tip  sheet  to  learn  about  the  different  forms  fruits  and  veggies  can  be 
 bought and used. 
 BHC  wishes  you  a  happy  and  healthy  summer!  Check  out  BHC’s  parent  tips  sheets  featuring  the 
 Health  Benefits  of  Gardening  and  a  recipe  to  make  Campfire  Banana  Boats  !  Thanks  for  a 
 wonderful year and helping to improve the health and health knowledge of youth!  & Save  ! 

mailto:corri.nastasi@myhpsd.org
https://forms.gle/ewjVs8DzghF2T1uu7
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1B86l-OL3EGzKXhTn2xc7OCAKHmcLeALj/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1V3n-o7QVAtkPjv0cCQsVKN0X2XarOXZh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mzgK1udYeowufqh4SCR54TIQ0NlGFSyY/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1I2fDsYESF5CjQS9bn8D1YGShEM02DX2N/view?usp=sharing





















